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RAMM POWER GROUP PLANS TO RE-FILE WITH FEDERAL ENERGY REGULATORY 
COMMISSION FOR SACATON PROJECT 

The Company’s preliminary FERC permit remains valid through July 19, 2021 

SPOKANE, March 11, 2020 – Ramm Power Group Pte Ltd.’s (Ramm) notice of intent (NOI) and 
pre-application document (PAD) with the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC) for its 
Sacaton project using the Commission’s Traditional Licensing Process (TLP) was denied by FERC 
citing deficiencies in the preliminary filings. The company plans to immediately address these 
deficiencies listed in the FERC response and re-file. Ramm’s preliminary FERC permit for the 
Pumped Storage Hydro (PSH) power storage facility on the retired Asarco copper mine site near 
Casa Grande, Arizona just south of the greater Phoenix metropolitan area remains in effect and 
valid through July 19, 2021 with an opportunity to extend the licensing period for up to four 
additional years. 

Copies of the all filings related to the permit can be found on the Ramm website 
(www.rammpowergroup) or on the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission website 
(https://www.ferc.gov). 

About Ramm Power Group 
Based in Washington, Ramm Power Group develops sustainable, pumped storage hydro 
systems capable of storing and transforming carbon-free renewable energy into continuous and 
reliable grid scale dispatchable 24/7 green power. www.rammpowergroup.com.   
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